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February 16, 2017

Kent C. Boese, Chair

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1A08
608 Rock Creek Church Road NW
Washington, DC 20010

1A08@anc.dc.gov

Re: NOI 17-37 TOA :
Installation of All-Red Pedestrian Phase and No Turn on Red Restrictions at the Intersection of

14" Street and Irving Street, NW — Ward 1
Dear Commissioner Boese:

Pursuant to the “Administrative Procedure Amendment Act of 2000” D. C. LAW 13-249 (48 DCR
3491 April 20, 2001), the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is required to give a
written notice to modify traffic and/or parking requirements. This letter is being forwarded to
you for the purpose of notification and solicitation of comments on our intent to implement the
following modifications in your jurisdiction.

e Installation of All -Red Pedestrian Phase and No Turn on Red Restrictions at the .
Intersection of 14th St. and Irving St., NW — Ward 1

Currently, the intersection of 14th St. and Irving St., NW is controlled by a traffic signal. The
Crosstown Multimodal Transportation Study conducted in 2016 recommended installation of
an all-red phase to reduce the conflicts between pedestrian and vehicular traffic navigating
through the intersection of 14" St. and Irving St., NW. Following the planning study
recommendations, DDOT conducted further traffic analysis and subsequently completed the
intersection design to implement the recommended all-red phase. The all-red phase, also
known as “Pedestrian Scramble” will be implemented along with diagonal crosswalks and “No
Turn on Red” restrictions. New traffic signals, curb ramps and signage will be installed at this
intersection to complement the Pedestrian Scramble.

All comments on this subject matter must be filed in writing, no later than thirty (30) days after
the date of this notice, with the District Department of Transportation (DDOT), Transportation
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Operations Administration at 55 M Street, SE, Washington, D.C. 20003. If you would like to
check the status of this Notice of Intent (NOI), please visit DDOT’s website at:
http://ddot.dc.gov/service/ddot-notice-intent.
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Sincerely,

P 144

Wasim Raja, PE
Traffic Signal Manager
Project Delivery Office
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